
4640 NOBLE AVENUE 
NHERMAN OAKS, CALIFORNIA 
91403 

January 15, 19771 

Dear Sylvia, 

Thanks so much for your very well reasoned letter of January 13th 
commentating on my letter to Larry Haapanen, I had never studied 
Oswald's reading habits and the fact that he (or someone) returned 
four books on 10/3/63. That does cause some wonder, 

Appreciate your thoughts on Medford Evans and agree mostly with what 
you say about him -— that it is nonsense to suggest a pact between 
Jim Garrison and RFK. I do feel that J.G. helped RFK politically 
though -- even if only in an indirect way -- and that the help 
was very unwelcome, 

I know of one case, that I cannot mention, that makes me believe 
the Kennedy's were actually working against J.G. 

Tam having difficulty cataloging ~ making an inventory of the JFK 
autopsy photo and x-rays. TI am trying to determine just how many 
negatives and transparancies were deposited in the archives. Do 
you have any sources that can help me? I have news sources hak and 
the 1968 Panel Review report but lack the Memorandum of Transfer 
from the Kennedy family to the Archives dated April 26, 1965, 

I have sent to the archives for this but must wait three weeks for 
a reply. Do you know of any other sources (primary, not secondary) 
for this material? 

Hope your hospitalized office associate is feeling better, 
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